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                                                                                                      31st December 2020

Dear Parent, Guardian,
                                   The school restart in January has changed in line with the Minister of Education’s direction this morning.  Please read carefully.


· All classes will be taught remotely on Thursday 7th January 2021 and Friday 8th January. 
· Children will return to school on Monday 11th January 2021.
· We will accommodate vulnerable children and the children of key workers in the Gaelscoil from the Thursday 7th January 2021.  A child of a keyworker is a child for whom both parents (or a parent in a single family is a keyworker with no other safe alternative). 
· Please see definition of keyworkers by the Minister of Education attached with this letter.  
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Please contact Múinteoir Seána  skelly745@c2kni.net on or before Tuesday 5th January 5p.m  if you intend sending your child to school on Thursday 7th and Friday 8th January. 

We will be available in school from 6th January to answer any queries.

May I take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued support and to wish you all a Happy New Year!


Is mise le meas

Seána Uí Cheallaigh 
Principal of Gaelscoil na Speirini
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